FROM THE DESK OF

JOHN AND KIM O'MALLEY

January-February 2017

Dear Friends.

We praise the Lord for your support and prayers as we began 2017. The first two months of the year allowed me to meet with prospective missionaries, serving-missionaries, pastors, and churches about advancing the cause of missions.

Our missions agency continues to grow in the number of missionaries we serve. Many of you know Kim serves as the office manager of World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. She leads a team of six ladies in the service of our missionaries. She worked many hours in preparation for the beginning of the tax season to help World Wide's missionaries. Pictured to the right are three of Kim's co-workers at the mission office. Please pray for the vital work of the staff at World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions.



Pictured above are some of the staff at World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. They are enjoying a care package from on of our missionary families. Left to Right: Kim, Naomi Torberson, Rebekah Cmaylo, and Emily Sanderlin. Not Pictured are my mother and Laura Cmaylo.

In February, we attended World Wide's Executive Board meeting in Sarasota, Florida. The Executive Board comprises of men who are pastors or who have pastored, and whose churches asked them to lead our agency. This meeting was a time of making decisions, fellowship, and counsel. Please pray for the pastors who set the course for World Wide.

During January and February, I assisted in five mission conferences in five states. Each conference provided an opportunity for the membership of those churches to learn about the work done for the cause of Christ around the globe. Over a quarter of a million dollars were committed to missions during these conferences. Please pray for each commitment to come in as promised, so the Gospel goes forth without hindrance.

For His harvest,

John O'Malley